
Bidwill Events 
 

Term 3 Week 9: September 14th to 18th, 2020 

 
 

The safety and wellbeing of our students is our most important priority and goes hand 
in hand with a strong learning culture at Bidwill Campus. One of the most important 
parts of safety is school drop off and pick up times. Our school is fairly unique, as we 
share a site with Bidwill Public School and Preschool - which means children from 4 to 
18 years. This means a busy time at the start and finish of each day, especially with 
parents and carers often having multiple drop offs and pick ups.  
 

To help us maintain a safe environment for our students, please remember to: 
• Stick to the school zone speed limit - 40 km/hr - mornings 8.00 - 9.30am and 
afternoons 2.30 - 4.00pm 
• Use the various parking spots along Bunya Rd and Moreton Bay Square at the front 
of the school, and Kidd Close and the Bidwill Reserve parking area at the back of the 
school.  
• Observe the road rules, especially avoiding double parking, illegal U turns and 
dropping children off in the middle of the road or while stopped at the pedestrian 
crossing 
• See the school office or one of the teachers on ‘gate duty’ if you have any concerns 
 
There’s been some good news on the Year 12 Graduation and Formal front. New 
guidelines for these events have just been released and we’re working on a plan to 
help celebrate these milestones. The events will be quite different to what we are used 
to holding, though we’re confident that students will have a positive experience. 
Specific details will be provided by the end of the week. 
 
 

Have a great week 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jason White (Relieving Principal) 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
This week 
• Year 11 Yearly Exams continue – Week 9 

• NRL ‘In League, In Harmony’ program – continues 

• Enhanced Year 12 Covid-safe arrangements continue  

• Laptop and dongle loans – all week 

 
Further Ahead 
• Year 11 Yearly Exams continue 

• Last day of Term 3 – Friday 25th September 

• Last day of classes for Year 12 – Monday 19th October 

• First day of HSC Exams – Tuesday 20th October 

• Year 12 Graduation – Thursday 12th November 

• Year 12 Formal - TBC 

 

Special note for Year 7 students and parents: 
The Year 7 camp has had to be cancelled. If you are still due a refund of your 
deposit please either see the school office or write a note authorising your child 
to collect it on your behalf. 
 
 


